
         

 

 

    
 

  

   

414 Fourth Avenue West, Hendersonville, NC 28739-4261 
Bo Caldwell, Superintendent 

NOTICE OF 

SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 

September 17, 2018 

The Henderson County Board of Public Education will meet in a special 
called session on Monday, September 17, 2018 beginning at 12:00 p.m., 
in the Boardroom of the Administrative Offices located at 414 Fourth 

Avenue West in Hendersonville, North Carolina. 

The purpose of this meeting is to consider the recommendation of the 
Henderson County Public School Board Ad Hoc Committee regarding 
architect selection for the Hendersonville High School construction 
project. 

Bo Caldwell, Ed. S., Superintendent 

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.” 




